
Development Approval Granted

Once operational, Bomen Solar Farm will supply up to 120 megawatts (DC) of 
renewable energy to the grid, enough to power the equivalent
of approximately 36,000 homes with clean, green energy.

  

Construction is expected to commence shortly and the project will be fully 
operational by Q4 2019. At the peak of construction, our solar farm will re-
quire approximately 200 workers on site.

We remain committed to the use of local industry and service
providers in the construction of this project, particularly given the skilled
local labour force and strong industrial capabilities of the
region.

We are very excited to see this project enter the next phase of
development and we are committed to continuing our
engagement with all our project stakeholders, especially the
Bomen community and our industrial neighbours.

We are collaborating with TAFE Wagga Wagga and Charles
Sturt University to discuss training programs, research roles, internships, site
visits, and scholarship opportunities.

We are excited to announce that we have been granted planning
approval to build Bomen Solar Farm located near the Bomen Business Park, 
approximately 7km northeast of the Wagga Wagga Central
Business District.

Principal Contractor

  

We will soon be appointing our
principal Engineering Procurement &
Construction (EPC) contractor.  We
remain passionate about ensuring that
 local talent is employed on our solar
farm so that we create a tangible
benefit to the local community from
the get-go and we will be partnering
with the EPC contractor to deliver on
this.

We are continuing to collect
information on local businesses,
contractors and service suppliers that
we will pass onto the EPC principal
contractor when they are appointed.
If you have not done so already,
please register your details by going
to the contractor enquiry form on the
landing page of our website
https://www.bomensolarfarm.com.
au/

Have your say
We welcome your feedback on our proposed solar 
farm.Please go to the Feedback Form on our website. 

Office phone number 02 84599704
www.bomensolarfarm.com.au
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